
Good morning, today is Wednesday, March 14th 
 

Debate Club will be canceled Thursday, March 15th.  We’ll see you back at Debate Club the 
following Thursday! 
 
Remember to bring in any books to be signed by Brandon Mull before Friday. We won’t be able 
to accommodate last minute autographs.  
 
The Guardian Wear Spring Sale has begun! Show your Guardian Pride with a Guardian Hoodie or the 
new Baseball T-shirt! 
Order forms are available on the wall to the left of the office, or on the PTSA website at 
gatewayptsa.org. Order forms and payment are due to the office by March 23rd. Check out some of the 
new items in the display case near the office, like the new GMS Water Bottles, which are also available 
at the Student Store every Friday. 
 

Introducing The Sessions @ The Library during lunch. We'll offer different activities each month so you 

can make, create, and challenge yourself to solve problems and try new things. Think art, technology, 

teamwork, and fun. Join us March 21st to try a Breakout session--Escape Room style. Race to solve a 

series of puzzles before time runs out. Bring your lunch and join us as soon as the lunch period 

begins. Space is limited, so grab a pass in the library before Wednesday, March 21st.  

 
A reminder that Thursday is a 7th grade BHIP meeting in Mrs. Birse’s room 219 
 
Remember to finish filling out your March Madness Book Battle brackets by Friday! Have fun predicting 
which book will be selected as Gateway’s favorite.  
 

Today’s spirit day is Gateway gear! 
Thursday will be Aloha Day, so let’s see those Hawaiian shirts, leis, and surfer stuff.  
Finally, on Friday, give yourself the luck of the Irish by wearing green; it’ll be the day before St. 
Patrick’s Day!  
 

Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 

http://www.gatewayptsa.org/

